VILLAGE

Letter to Mississauga Mayor Bonnie Crombie & Members of Council
June 8, 2021

Her Worship Mayor Bonnie Crombie & Members of Mississauga Council
300 City Centre Drive, Mississauga, Ontario, L5B 3C1

Dear Madam Mayor & Members of Council,
Re: Retail Cannabis Stores

On behalf of the Clarkson Village BIA, | am writing to express our support for permitting
Retail Cannabis Stores in Mississauga.

Our BIA would welcome retail cannabis stores in our area, and the local investment and job
creation that would result, particularly in light of the impact of COVID-19 on small
businesses. At a time where there has been an enormous outpouring of support from
communities for shopping local, we are not in favour of forcing residents to visit neighbouring
municipalities to purchase legal cannabis products. Every time a resident does this, we risk
losing other business as well. This puts all of our Mississauga small businesses at a
disadvantage.

The Clarkson Village BIA is asking Council to vote in favour of allowing retail cannabis stores
to operate in Mississauga.

Yours truly,

Jamie Bay
Chair, Clarkson Village BIA
On behalf of the Clarkson Village BIA Board



